
March 17, 2022

Dear Parent Involvement Committee Members,

We are looking forward to gathering again remotely at our first meeting of 2022 and hope
you are  able to make it! At this meeting, we will be reviewing the board plans that are in
place to support a safe return to “in person” learning, as well as updating the committee on
plans for two parent events that are scheduled for later this year.

In light of the COVID-19 restrictions we have in place we will be holding our PIC meeting
virtually. We are scheduled to meet on Monday, March 28, 2022 at 7:00pm.

We are pleased to welcome Blayne Primeau, Academic Achievement Data Analyst, to our
meeting who will be sharing information related to the UGDSB’s Student Census as well as
sharing plans for using student achievement for Board and School Improvement planning.
We welcome anyone in the UGDSB who would like to attend and learn more  about these
subjects and about the work that PIC does, so feel free to bring a friend.

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Gillian Prieur & Barb White

Parent Involvement Committee Co-Chairs



Parent Involvement Committee UGDSB – Monday, February 28, 2022
7:00 pm, Virtual Meeting – see link above

TIME TOPIC SPEAKER

25 minutes
7:00-7:25pm

1. Welcome and introductions
2. Approval of agenda
3. Approval of previous minutes

Gillian  Prieur & Barb White

30 minutes
7:25 - 7:55pm

4.  Student Census and Future Student
Achievement Use

Blayne Primeau
Academic Achievement Data
Analyst

15 minutes
7:55 – 8:10pm

5.  Board Report Matt McCutcheon

10 minutes
8:10 -8:20pm

7. Trustee report Martha MacNeil

15 minutes
8:20-8:35pm

8. Chair’s report & Parent Engagement
Event Planning Debrief & Update

Gillian  Prieur & Barb White

10 minutes
8:35-8:45pm

9. Questions, new business, and final
remarks

Anita MaFarlane - Food & Friends
Help Kids Live Free From Hunger
campaign

Next meeting: Monday, May 30th at 7:00 pm, Format/Location TBD


